
From: Jo Price  
Date: 25 November, 2012 3:00:17 PM EST 
To: "jbryant@london.ca" <jbryant@london.ca> 
Subject: 129 Riverside Drive 
Reply-To: Jo Price  

Dear Ms.Bryant: 
  
Re:  129 Riverside Drive 
  
I've recently received a Notice of Application for Site Plan Approval 
for the above address.  I live close to this property and have grave concerns 
about the future of the mature trees along the eastern edge of the property. They 
appear to be close to or on the fence line and greatly enhance the enjoyment and 
comfort of the property owners nearby.  I am requesting that consideration be  
given to preserving this line of trees during the construction of the new building. 
  
As I am unable to attend the meeting on November 26, 2012 I am asking you to 
present my concerns to the Planning and Environment Committee on my behalf. 
  
Thank you for assistance in this matter. 
  
Joanne Price 
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